
































 “It is an old maxim of mine that when you have excluded the impossible, whatever remains, however improbable, must be the truth.”


			The Adventure of the Beryl Coronet.





April, 1998





Dear Fellow Mycroftians,





	We will gather for a Spring meeting at the Cooper’s.  Beryl and Tom have invited us to their home on Wednesday, May 6, 1998 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  A map is included for your convenience.





	Beryl feels up to having us, but Mrs. Hudson will not attend and so a treat to pass will be most welcome.





	The program has, at this writing, not been set, however, it will be worth your while to attend if for no other reason then to meet and greet Mycroftians.





	Hope to see you there, where all friends of Sherlock Holmes are welcome.








      							Mysteriously yours,





							The Mycroft Holmes Society


								Of Syracuse 








“Sir, I cannot find words to thank you, but you shall not find me ungrateful for what you have done.  Your skill has indeed exceeded all that I have ever heard of it.”


				The Adventure of the Beryl Coronet.





